
ALL PARENTS HAVE THE RIGHT TO VOTE 

THE TWO PARENTS VOTE 

Elections for parent representatives 
Vote by correspondence 

 

 

 
If you vote by correspondence, don’t write anything on the 
bulletin, don’t circle any name, don’t strike out any name

(your vote will be null) 

 

 

Put your bulletin in the small envelope.
Don’t write anything on the envelope.

 

Seal the envelope and put it in the big one. 

Write the school’s name and address on 
the big envelope. 

.

 

Write your name and address on the back of
the big envelope and DON’T FORGET TO SIGN.

Seal the big envelope.
 

 

 

Give each envelope - one for each parent, 
to your child so that he or she can give it  
to the school head or to his teacher 

 

You can also send it by post.


